

Request for Media Coverage

Koppers Building 436 Seventh Avenue, Suite 2220 Pittsburgh, PA 15219 Contact: Debbe Parker

Email:

debbe@aaccwp.com

Phone:

(412) 392-0610

Fax:

(412) 392-0612

Allegheny County Chief Executive to Speak at The African American Chamber of Commerce of Western Pennsylvania Monthly PowerBreakfast Meeting

(Pittsburgh, PA – April 12, 2013) The Honorable Rich Fitzgerald, Allegheny County Chief Executive will be the guest speaker at the African American Chamber of Commerce PowerBreakfast Meeting on Friday, April 19, 2013 at the Rivers Club in One Oxford Center, Downtown Pittsburgh. The presentation will begin at 7:30 AM.

The County Executive will discuss the state of Allegheny County's economic condition and what is happening in the region.

Rich Fitzgerald worked on the campaign to change the form of government in Allegheny County and in 1999, ran for one of the district council seats on the newly-formed County Council. He represented District 11 from 2000-2011 and served from 2004-2011 as the President of Council, before resigning to run for the office of County Executive. Mr. Fitzgerald took office as Allegheny County Chief Executive on January 3, 2012.

The mission of the African American Chamber of Commerce of Western Pennsylvania is to continuously improve business and professional opportunities for African American business owners and professionals.